



Friday 21st April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am delighted to inform you that after a demanding and thorough interview process, Mr Lawrence has been appointed as the substantive Principal at Pool Hayes Academy.

Mr Lawrence knows the academy very well and is ideally situated to keep moving the academy forward. The Board of Governors look forward to the continued progress of the academy and to working closely with Mr Lawrence in support of this.

Yours sincerely,

Mr G. Hawkins

**Chair of Governors** 

GM. Wark





